AD/053/2017

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Brunei Darussalam presents its
compliments to the Embassy of the Republic of Korea in Bandar Seri Begawan
and has the honour to inform that the Government of Brunei Darussalam is
offering scholarships to foreign nationals under the Government of Brunei
Darussalam Scholarship to Foreign Students Tenable in Brunei Darussalam
Scheme for the 2017/2018 academic session.

The Ministry has the further honour to invite the Government of the Republic of
Korea to nominate 5 Korean nationals to submit applications for the said
scholarship. The deadline for submission of applications is no later than 13t
March 2017. Application forms can be downloaded from the following website:

www.mofat.gov.bn

Attached herewith is a copy of the announcement issued for the said offer, which
is also available from the same website as mentioned above.

In this regard, the Ministry seeks the kind offices of the Embassy of the Republic
of Korea to disseminate information on the scholarship offer to the relevant
authorities in Korea.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of Brunei Darussalam avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Republic of Korea in Bandar Seri
Begawan the assurances of its highest consideration.

13t February 2017
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